
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we are learning the key features of different text types, along with 

completing Cambridge Revision sessions. 

 
In Numeracy, we will be beginning our preparation for the upcoming Cambridge 

assessments by going over past papers from previous years. We will also be 

focusing on equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages. 
 

In Science, we will be continuing our Cambridge revision, looking at past papers 

and effective strategies to answer assessment questions. 
 

Our IPC we will be focusing on our Exit Point for our current topic. We will be 

designing and creating our own exhibition on technologies of the future. 

 
In ICT, we are learning to add voice sounds to enhance an animated story. We will 

learn to record our own voice sounds, insert blocks to play the recordings and  

match the timing of sounds with speech bubbles. 
 

In PSHE, we are starting our new jigsaw piece: Healthy Me. We are learning the 

different food groups and how to have a healthy, balanced diet. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Parent meetings will take place on Sunday 25 and Wednesday 28 March 

week. If you have not made an appointment, you will receive a letter today 

informing you of a given day and time. Please return this on Sunday. 

 School will close at 12:00 next Thursday to mark the end of Term 2.  

 There will be no ECAs next week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (25 – 29 March 2018) 



Year 6 Team 

 


